
From: "Robert Walter" 
Sent: 28/09/2021 1:51 PM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 189 Riverview Road, Avalon Beach. 

I have been a resident in this area for 60 years, living in Trappers Way among the tall spotted gums. I am 
distressed to see the trend that is appearing in our area for the entire block o f  land to be cleared and the sides 
shored up with thick concrete walls to hold back the surrounding area. Sometimes a token tree is saved but 
the wonderful canopy which is home to birds and wildlife is gone forever. I am hoping that the Council 
agrees with me and will take steps to ensure that the ratio o f  land and trees to the size o f  the building is 
reinforced. Our roads are clogged with cars and in most areas are reduced to a single lane because we are 
already overcrowded and slowly the pleasure o f  living in Avalon is being eroded. Lillian Walter, 30 
Trappers Way Avalon Beach. 
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